
Springhouse   Middle   School   Announcements   
   Tuesday   
     Day   4   

  
CELL   PHONE   POLICY   

  
Cell   Phone   Policy   Reminder:    All    cell   phones    are   to   
be   turned    OFF    and   placed   in   your   backpack.   

  
SPELLING   BEE   
Hello   SMS!   

Please   see   the   message   below   from   Mrs.   Steigerwalt   regarding   the   upcoming   
Spelling   Bee:   

It's   time   for   the   2020-21   Spelling   Bee!    This   year's   bee   will   be   an   online   adventure,   
so   no   matter   how   or   where   you're   learning   this   year,   you   have   a   chance   to   be   our   
C-H-A-M-P!    Information   and   directions   for   how   to   sign   up,   plus   a   list   of   words   to   
study,   can   be   found   at    bit.ly/smsspellingbee     The   bee   will   take   place   on   
Wednesday,   January   13,   so   make   sure   you're   signed   up   before   then!    If   you   have   
questions,   you   can   message   Mrs.   Steigerwalt   in   Schoology   or   email   her   at   
steigerwaltk@parklandsd.org .     

  
Sports   
Wrestling   Bus   133   
Boys   &   Girls   Basketball   Bus   122   

  
  
  
  

http://email.schoology.com/ls/click?upn=5LLo6NFp-2B9zEluvOy-2FuSeQdPL4-2BOJH-2F4uf7jTmr7AKz1ikO88Bjl05GMowbaCGEfw2jd_bVZwVrabDxE9nD3I5dAMNWbevIRKYgZGLpvCk3bwkM7mnlo14BF2HuAjY1rkLONuldfE0xrKKTuNKlO-2FL7bu0EWODLsSzqn0iTAltmFqFmQM1mVMVUlBdcQxqAQ25AN9KJTt5rUzPnSjCUUvzGGAlyV2-2FRPrtUSyIrLpicjxNLMziutcRXxlGyqRoIIJJ6RPVdgj7QANta4K4er-2FRLgkHN6MTx6-2BWZgB4O-2Be917LpIUXPsM6pMYpKXHmsce1dTgD9bUFuszdK-2BLp7wD5IAmNT-2FH-2FttV025eRkg6wcpTOO2w-3D


LOST   &   FOUND   
The   lost   and   found   is   located   on   a   table   next   to   the   
nurse’s   office.   Please   check   there   for   lunch   
bags,coats,   and   all   kinds   of   other   items   that   you   might   
be   missing.   

  
LIBRARY   
Please   return   any   overdue   library   books   as   soon   as   you   
can.   This   includes   books   from   elementary   school,   books  
checked   out   last   school   year,   and   books   from   this   year   
that   are   overdue.   Thank   you!   
  

TRANSPORTATION   
After   School   Shuttle   Buses   

The    After   School   Shuttle   Buses   are    located   on   the   side   of   the   building   by   the   
Cafeteria.    Please   use   the   side   lobby   doors   which   are   right   next   to   the   cafeteri a.     

After   School   Shuttle   Buses If   you   are   participating   in   a   sport   or   activity   that   is   a t   OMS   
after   school   you   need   to   take   the    After   School   Shuttle   Bus   #133 .   You   should   be   
dismissed   at   2:05pm.   

PHS   Shuttle   bus   is   #122     

BUS   PASSES   
Attention   All   Students :     We   are    NO    longer   issuing    Bus   Passes       
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